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On December 17, CARP Georgia organized a program under the title “GLOBAL FAMILY: Day of 
Korean culture.” This was an event where we shared with presentation about Korea. 
 
We had 12 participants and among them there was a new guest. There was a Korean guest among the 
participants, so other participants could ask all questions they had about Korean culture and lifestyle. 
 
During the event we organized two teams and played Yut game, by which everyone was inspired. 
Communications and the atmosphere was very friendly and joyful. 
 
And with this joyful event, our new guest made the decision to participate at our 1-day Divine Principle 
workshop on December 24, 2016. 
 

 


